City of Long Beach Memorandum

Working Together to Serve
R-28

Date: August 10, 2004
To: Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers
From: Dan Baker, 2" District Councilmembe@

Request the Marine Advisory Commission to consider making Long Beach’s
beaches smoke-free and make a recommendation to the City Council.

Subject:

Background

Several local jurisdictions have designated their beaches smoke-free to reduce
the impact of second hand smoke on beach visitors and to reduce the amount of
litter on their beaches.

| believe it is time for Long Beach to join Los Angeles, Santa Monica, Malibu, and
Solana Beach in improving the air quality and cleanliness of our beaches by
making them smoke-free.

Recommended Action

Request the Marine Advisory Commission to consider making Long Beach'’s
beaches smoke-free and make a recommendation to the City Council.




